
 

February 18, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Garrett Love, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Agriculture 

Statehouse, Room 237-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Love: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 120 by Senate Committee on Agriculture 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 120 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 120 would require the Kansas Department of Agriculture to promote farmers’ markets 

statewide.  The Department would establish a central registration of farmers’ markets and could 

apply for federal or other grant funding to promote the markets.  The bill would also specify 

legal liability limitations for market operators. 

 

 The passage of SB 120 would have no fiscal effect on the Kansas Department of 

Agriculture. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Mark Heim, Agriculture  


